
 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS  

By subscribing to the LNG journal or by making use of a free 
trial subscription you become a registered user of 
www.lngjournal.com and subsequently agree to the following 
terms and conditions.  

1. AUTHORISED USER  

Single user subscriptions  

When you subscribe to the LNG journal we grant you sole, non- 
transferable, non-exclusive access to www.lngjournal.com. The 
user licence to view subscriber only content on 
www.lngjournal.com is provided to you as an individual who 
maintain an active subscription and may be limited to a single 
IP address at our discretion. This licence and the associated 
username and password are not to be transferred to any other 
party. By agreeing to these terms and conditions you 
undertake to keep as confidential the username and password 
assigned to you and to notify us if you have any reason to 
suspect that your username and password is in use by another 
individual. You will not do anything which would assist anyone 



who is not a registered user to gain access to 
www.lngjournal.com.  

Unauthorized use of a subscriber’s username and password is 
a breach of this agreement and a violation of the copyrights of 
LNG journal. If we, for any reason, believe that you use of your 
username and password has  

exceeded the single license, single user terms we may 
terminate this agreement without advance notice.  

Corporate, multi-user subscription 

Subscriptions that grant access to a set quantity of users will 
be, on a user by user basis, subject to the same the terms and 
condition set out in this agreement. Each set of username and 
password will be assigned to a single individual to be used by 
that individual only and may be limited to a single IP address at 
our discretion. The quantity of subscriptions purchased 
determines the quantity of individual users who are granted an 
access license. If we, for any reason, believe that at your 
organization a quantity of users greater than the quantity for 
which a subscription has been purchased are accessing 
www.lngjournal.com we may terminate this agreement without 
advance notice.  

2. USAGE RIGHTS 

Access rights 



You may view, download and print extracts of material 
including news articles and the LNG journal magazine for your 
personal use only. You are not allowed to systematically 
download the content on www.lngjournal.com for the purpose 
of creating a database of content. You cannot alter, recompile, 
copy, sell, redistribute or republish any of the text, search 
results or other information available on www.lngjournal.com in 
any form or medium without prior written permission from LNG 
journal.  

Making print and electronic copies available for use of 
individuals or organizations that are not subscribed to 
www.lngjournal.com is prohibited.  

We reserve the right to bar a user, groups of users or a range 
of IP addresses from using www.lngjournal.com on a temporary 
or permanent basis at our discretion. The individuals and/or 
organisations involved will be notified and are simultaneously 
prohibited from using www.lngjournal.com under any other 
names or through another user.  

Copyrights 

www.lngjournal.com and the LNG journal for which you have 
subscription access and their contents, including abstracts, 
graphic of photographic images are copyrighted by LNG 
journal and are subject to all available local and international 
copyright, database protection and other rights. Copyright 
notices for material that you have access to may not be 
removed or obscured in any way. Unauthorised redistribution of 



content on www.lngjournal.com or LNG journal material is a 
violation of copyright.  

3. DURATION OF AGREEMENT  

This agreement will become effective once you take out a paid 
subscription or once you enter into a free trial. The agreement 
will remain in effect while you maintain a paid subscription. 
Termination will occur a) on the final day of your subscription, if 
lapsed or b) immediately if any terms of this agreement are 
violated.  

4. DISCLAIMER 

lngjournal.com 

LNG journal and its associated companies do not provide any 
warranty whatsoever as to the accuracy, availability, 
completeness, currency or  

reliability of the information on www.lngjournal.com and 
disclaim, to the maximum extent of the law, any liability or 
responsibility for loss or damages including force majeure 
resulting from you using or relying on the information on 
www.lngjournal.com. While LNG journal will attempt to make 
www.lngjournal.com available for your use at all times, we do 
not offer any guarantee that www.lngjournal.com will operate 
continuously or error free at all times or that 
www.lngjournal.com will be available without interruption or 
delay.  



External websites and 3rd party content 

www.lngjournal.com contains links to external websites 
however we are in no way responsible for the content of or 
liable to any damages resulting from the use of external 
websites. You will find Third party content including advertising 
material on www.lngjournal.com however we do not accept any 
responsibility for the content of such material.  

5. GENERAL 

 
Jurisdiction 
 
This agreement and your use of this website are subject to 
English law exclusively.  

Variations 

We may amend or change this agreement at any time by 
posting this change on www.lngjournal.com 30 days in 
advance of such change or amendment. Unless you notify us 
within this 30 period, you will be subject to the new agreement 
at the end of the 30 day period.  

Transfer or rights 



The subscriber may not assign or transfer rights under this 
agreement. We may assign, transfer or subcontract all of our 
rights under this agreement at any time without prior notice.  

LNG journal is the property of Maritime Content Ltd, registered 
address 2 Prospect Road, St Albans, AL1 2AX, United 
Kingdom; company registration number 4095247.


